
 

Courtyard Clean-Up 
Cedarbrae Public School 

Saturday October 13th 2012   
10:00 AM to 4:00 PM 

(Weather Permitting) 
 
Calling all volunteers!  The courtyard at Cedarbrae Public School is getting a desperately 

needed make over through the support of LOWES Waterloo, The Twin-City Optimists Club, 
The Rotary Club of Kitchener-Conestoga as well as through the generosity of private 
donors.  Join the Build Team from LOWES Waterloo to volunteer your services and 

expertise!  All you need is a shovel and some work boots! Due to the lack of supervision 
and safety concerns, students are not permitted to attend.  If you have any questions, 
please contact Mr. V. Tiwari at 519-884-4940 or email at vinay_tiwari@wrdsb.on.ca.  

Hope to see you there! 

230 Cedarbrae Ave. Waterloo, Ontario 10:00 AM to 4:00 PM (519) 884-4940 
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